FOLLOW UP EMAIL TO PHN 2015-18

From: Taylor, Joyce M (OCD)

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 5:00 PM

To: LHAs--All Executive Directors (dhcd-lhaexecutivedirectors@listserv.state.ma.us) < dhcd-

lhaexecutivedirectors@listserv.state.ma.us>

Cc: 'dhcd-lhaotherinterested@listserv.state.ma.us' <dhcd-lhaotherinterested@listserv.state.ma.us>

Subject: RE: Public Housing Notice 2015-18 COMMBUYS Vendor Registration

Dear LHA Director:

I am writing to clarify one point regarding Public Housing Notice 2015-18 that went out yesterday, June 15, 2015. LHA registration on COMMBUYS is required because DHCD has begun to use COMMBUYS for its purchasing and procurement activities for goods and services. This registration does not in any way change how LHAs' currently conduct their own procurement processes.

If you have further questions, please contact Dean Harris, DHCD Construction Contracts Specialist, at 617-573-1177.

We apologize for any confusion.

Best Regards, Amy Stitely Director, Bureau of Housing Development and Construction